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August 26, 2013

John P. Ewasutyn, Chairman
Town of Newburgh Planning Board
308 Gardnertown Road
Newburgh NY 12550

Subject:	 Elm Farm Subdivision Planning Board File #2000-09
Wells and Fostertown Road
Town of Newburgh Orange County, NY

Dear Chairman Ewasutyn:

Preliminary approval was granted for the above referenced project at the November 1, 2012
Town of Newburgh Planning Board meeting. Since that time, revisions have been made to the
plans based on input from the Town Highway Superintendent and Realty Subdivision approval
was granted by the Orange County Department of Health. We are currently waiting for
approvals from the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation for sewer
main extension.

Please let this letter serve as a request for a 180-day extension of preliminary subdivision
approval for the Elm Farm project.

Very truly yours,

KC Engineering and Land Surveying, P.C.

Travis B. Ewald, P.E.
Project Engineer

TBE/lk

(Xc: Patrick Hines
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